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We recognise that reduction, reuse and recycling are important measures to reduce 
waste, and we will encourage the reduction of consumption of fossil fuels to cut 
greenhouse gasses. 
 
We are committed to: 

• The reduction of food waste by careful planning; 
• The reduction of energy and water consumption; 
• Reusing materials where appropriate; 
• Recycling of glass and other recyclable materials; 

 
 
Please would each user group, before leaving the village hall, ensure that:- 

• All lights are turned off and windows closed; 
• Appliances are unplugged, where appropriate; 
• The cooker is switched off at the main switch; 
• No water is left running; 
• Place all NON-recyclable rubbish in the large grey Veolia bin to the left of the front 

door; 
• Place all Carboard and recyclable Plastic in the Orange Wheelie Bin also outside 
• Make sure all fire doors are closed and the front door secure 

 
 
Please would users of the Queen Elizabeth II Field ensure that 
ALL litter and Dog Waste is placed in the bin alongside the public footpath next to the 
main entrance to the carpark. 
 
 
This policy will be reviewed annually. 


